
 

 

 04/07/2023 

Linden Community Centre 
10, Linden Avenue, Tawa 
Wellington 5028. 
 

To Kiwi Community Assistance, 

RE: Testimonial for Kiwi Community Assistance 

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Linden Community Centre (LCC) to express our greatest appreciation and gratitude 
for the incredible support provided by Kiwi Community Assistance (KCA). Since June 2020, KCA has been an invaluable 
partner in our mission to serve the community of Linden by rescuing surplus food and household goods and redistributing 
them to those in need. 

The partnership between LCC and KCA has significantly strengthened our ability to carry out our community programs 
effectively. One of our most notable initiatives is the Kai Kitchen, a free weekly community lunch where individuals and 
families in our area can come together, share a nutritious meal, and foster a sense of belonging. KCA's consistent and 
generous contributions have played a vital role in making Kai Kitchen the success it is today. 

The commitment shown by KCA has been truly remarkable. The quality of the items received has been consistently 
excellent, allowing us to provide our community members with nutritious meals and essential household items that they 
might not have access to otherwise. Through KCA's support, we have been able to cater to a larger number of community 
members, accommodating the growing needs of our community. 

Furthermore, KCA's involvement in almost all of our community programs has had a significant impact on the lives of 
individuals and families in Linden. Your dedication to assisting those in need has brought hope and relief to numerous 
households. Beyond the material support, KCA has also demonstrated a commitment to our shared goal of building a 
stronger and more inclusive community. KCA has consistently shown professionalism, empathy and passion for making a 
difference in the lives of others. The dedication and enthusiasm of KCA volunteers have been inspiring our own LCC 
volunteers and community members to get involved and actively participate in our programs. 

On behalf of the Linden Community Centre, I would like to extend our deepest thanks to KCA for the significant role you 
have played in helping us achieve our mission. Your continued support and partnership have been instrumental in the 
success of our community programs. We look forward to our ongoing collaboration and the positive impact we can create 
together. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Fieza Ibrahim 
Linden Community Centre’s Coordinator 
Fieza.Ibrahim@wcc.govt.nz 
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